
 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

DEVELOPMENT REVIEW COMMITTEE 

MEETING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Development Review 

Committee meeting of March 19, 2024 has been cancelled.  

 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact Executive 

Assistant with the Calabasas Community Development Department, 

Elizabeth Parker at (818) 224-1600. 

      

      _____________________________ 

      Thomas Bartlett, AICP 

      City Planner 
  

  

 

 

 
       


